PRINCE GEORGE’'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

Office of Central Services
Supplier Development & Diversity Division

Rushern L. Baker, III Roland L. Jones
County Executive Director
Floyd E. Holt

March 22, 2018 Deputy Director

Mr. Larry Brown

Formost Advanced Creations, LLC

1300 Good Hope Road, SE

Washington, DC 20020
Re: Formost Advanced Creations, LLC
Re-certification of MBE Status
Certification No: 18-13277

Dear Mr. Brown:

Congratulations, this letter is to inform you that the Supplier Development & Diversity Division
(SDDD) has determined that your firm qualifies to participate in the Supplier Diversity Program in Prince
George's County. Please note that your firm's MBE Certification is based on the company's eligibility
criteria established with the Maryland Department of Transportation (MDOT). As a reminder, your firm’s
MBE certification status is for one (1) year only.

Your certification applies only to a specific area or areas of specialty and/or expertise as approved
by the MDOT.

The attached document identified as Schedule A sets forth the expiration date and areas(s) of
specialty and expertise for your firm's certification and whether your firm certifies as a "Prince George's
County-Based diverse supplier”. Please review Schedule A carefully. Note that MBE certification is not a
"pre-qualification” for your firm to do business in the County. To increase your firm's opportunity to obtain
a County contract, your company should actively participate in the bidding process.

Thank you for participating in the County's Supplier Diversity Program with the SDDD. We look
forward to working with, and serving you again soon.

Sincerely,

Enclosure: Schedule A
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